

Grandparent's Club

The relationship between a child and his/her grandparents is one of the most special things. The Saint Mark's School Grandparent's Club is an exciting opportunity for grandparents to support our young disciples of Christ. Being a member means you will receive approximately four newsletters throughout the school-year with information on events, Masses, service projects, fundraisers, stories about what the students are doing and updates on what's happening at school. You are not obligated to do anything but will enjoy receiving our notes, photos and videos about all the great things going on at our school.

Even if you are not local, Grandparent's Club is a great way to stay connected to Saint Mark's - School Community. The newsletters can be viewed at http://www.stmarksboise.com/grandparents-pride-club. To join this group and receive more information, fill out the form below and return it to the school office or email it to https://www.stmarksboise.com/grandparents-pride-club. To join this group and receive more information, fill out the form below and return it to the school office or email it to https://www.stmarksboise.com/grandparents-pride-club.

STUDENT'S NAME:__

<u>Maternal Grandparents</u>	<u>Paternal Grandparents</u>
Name:	Name:
Address:	Address:
Phone:	Phone:
Email:	Email:
Grandchild(ren)'s name(s):	Grandchild(ren)'s name(s):
I would like to receive the parent weekly communication from the school office	I would like to receive the parent weekly communication from the school office
I would only like to receive the Grandparent Club Newsletters (approx. 4 per year)	I would only like to receive the Grandparent Club Newsletters (approx. 4 per year)
Name:	Name:
Address:	Address:
Phone:	
Thone.	Phone:
Email:	Phone:
Email:	Email:
Email: Grandchild(ren)'s name(s): I would like to receive the parent weekly	Email: Grandchild(ren)'s name(s): I would like to receive the parent weekly